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The Illinois Low-Level Radioactive Waste Management Act and 32 Illinois Administrative 
Code, Chapter 11, Part 620 require that all generators and brokers of low-level radioactive waste 
(LLRW) in Illinois register with the Department of Nuclear Safety and file survey forms with the 
Department on an annual basis.  

The enclosed report is a summarization of the information received from these facilities in 1998.  
This is the 15th report based upon information received from Illinois generators. Reports from 
previous years are available upon request.  

Sincerely, 

Michael E. Klebe, Chief 
Division of Low-Level Radioactive 
Waste Management
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